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Captain James Brown Celebrates 20 Years of Service with Durham Fire 

Congratulations to Captain James (Jim) Brown on recently completing 20 

years of dedicated and devoted service to the Town of Durham.   

Jim’s tireless dedication and unwavering commitment to faithfully serving the 

Durham Fire Department and our community has not gone unnoticed.  Jim 

was hired as a firefighter for the Town of Durham on January 22, 2001 and 

later promoted to shift captain.  In addition to his duties as shift captain, Jim 

also serves as the fleet maintenance coordinator for the Department.  Jim’s 

knowledge, skills, and abilities are a tremendous asset to the Fire Department 

and our community.   

Thank you for your service, Jim!       

 


